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Announcement
2017 BERNARD HOLLOWAY, JOHN A. ORCHARD,
EDWARD J. MILLER, WALLY MERWIN, AND AARON
PRESTON MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP AWARDS

The Local Union Council and members of Local 300 of the National Postal Mail Handlers Union are
proud to announce the winners of the annual competition for the Bernard Holloway, John A. Orchard,
Edward J. Miller, Wally Merwin, and Aaron Preston Memorial Scholarship Awards.

This year we have awarded five (5) $1,000 scholarships for study at an accredited college, university, or
trade school.

Carissa Stump - Daughter of James Stump of the Western Nassau Branch. Carissa is attending John Jay
College and her major field of study is Criminal Justice.

Anna Jellinek — Daughter of Lawrence Jellinek of the Teterboro Branch. Anna is attending the
University of Pennsylvania and her major field of study is Economics.

Alexandra Poisseroux - Daughter of Thomas Poisseroux of the Teterboro Branch. Alexandra is
attending the University of New Haven and her major field of study is Forensic Science.

Andrew Smith - Son of William Smith of the DVD Branch. Andrew is attending Rutgers University and
his major field of study is Chemical Engineering.

Joshua Jacob - Son of Jacob Peter of the Teterboro Branch. Joshua is attending St. Bonaventure
University and his major field of study is Medicine.
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